
Attendees: 
Cory Koglin 
Brian Koehler 
Rick Graziano 
Dale Smith - PARC 
Galen Greene 
Kenny Miller  
Don Lind - TMC 
Derek Ottley 
 
 
Location & Time: 
3-3-2009 
Teleconference 
10:00am 
 
LZ receive all of their axles 
Afton received first shipment 
SWRI didn’t receive theirs yet 
 
 
SWRI: shakedown axle is in the stand, calibration scheduled and maintenance being performed.  Should 
Start matrix around March 12th.   
From pilot run, torques may need to be adjusted higher on shock2.   
Afton:  Broken spring.  Need to replace 
LZ: ready to start on runs anytime.  Run a few 116’s shakedown and then run matrix.  Try to dial in tests 
early next week and start matrix late next week. 
 
Brian to review initial torques on pilot batch and share with group (sent email 3-3-2009) 
Springs 
Brian contacted Hector and is finding the information on spring manufacture.   
 
Kenny/Derek 
Action Item: Extra tube delivery?  What is estimated timing on tube delivery and build?  Kenny to send 
email asking Derek (Done 3-3-2009) 
 
 
Throttle: 
Re-evaluate TB calibration and change wording in section 9 to eliminate confusion 
 
Action Item: Chairman to come up with verbage relating to modified throttle body and potentiometer.  
Share with Don Lind to tweak wording, and then share with group. 
 
  
 
 


